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19/08/2021  09:56:162021/3821/L OBJ Camden Town 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

The Committee objects to the proposed colour of the lift enclosure which will stand out against the principal 

facade and adjoining metalwork and therefore is not sympathetic to the Listed Building. Matching existing 

adjoining balustrading would be acceptable as that appears to be a more appropriate recessive colour (dark 

grey or black) as this will minimise its visual presence - this is particularly important in view of the fact that the 

proposed enclosure is larger than the current installation. If this aspect is amended the Committee would not 

object to the proposal.

As the windows are on the rear elevation and not visible from the street, and in view of the requirements for 

safe ventilation, we do not object to the proposed replacements although would have preferred to see a timber 

casement rather than aluminium framed in view of the building's Listed status.
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